
 

 

 
 

 

 

February 6, 2024 

 

West Tisbury Board of Health 

P.O. Box 278 

West Tisbury, MA 02575 

 

RE: FORM C - Definitive Plan submittal 
 Merry Farm Road Division 

 VLSE No. 109 

 

Dear Board Members, 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of a proposed subdivision of land (Definitive Plan) that has been submitted 

to the West Tisbury Planning Board. As required by the Subdivision Control Law, our office is providing 

you with a copy of the plan for review and comment. 

 

Please call us or the West Tisbury Planning Board with any comments or questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Reid G. Silva, PE PLS 

Professional Engineer 

 

 


